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October 22, 2021

On October 29th students will have an opportunity to participate in our annual Halloween Parade. This
parade will occur in the soccer field and students will go out in their streams (recess groups). Students will
walk around the center of the soccer field while other classes in their stream watch and cheer them on.
Each class will be socially distanced as we are not mixing cohorts. If the weather doesn’t cooperate then
we will have the parade go through the school, with live recording to occur to share with families and
other classes.

We will share a live video with our parent community as we cannot host guests on site and create a
gathering. We look forward to sharing the fun with you on our Facebook page using Facebook Live.

This parade will occur in the afternoon of the 29th with each stream taking a 35 minute turn to have their
Halloween parade. We hope you are able to enjoy the video. If you have any questions please do not
hesitate to contact the office.

Stream A Mrs. Fercho’s Kindergarten Class Facebook Live will begin at
Grade 2 approximately 1:10 p.m.
Grade 4

Stream B Mile LeBlanc’s Kindergarten Class Facebook Live will begin at
Grade 1 approximately 1:50 p.m.
Grade 3
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Rob Coumont David Griffin

Principal Vice-Principal

Learning, Listerning and Following Jesus - Napprends, J'écaute et Jésus est mon modéle


https://www.facebook.com/EOLRSylvanLake/?fref=ts

